
EXTENSION OF DUE DATE -  EOI FOR RUNNING VACANT 

SCHOOLS IN BHEL HARIDWAR TOWNSHIP, ON LICENCE 

AGREEMENT 

 

This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EOI) published 

on BHEL’s website i.e. www.bhel.com Ref no. EOI No: EOI No: 

TAX/AM/2023-24/EOI-01 DATED 14/06/2023, seeking interest 

from prospective partners, for running vacant schools in BHEL 

Haridwar Township, on licence agreement 

 

The due date for receiving the proposals against the EOI has 

been extended up to August 10, 2023  

 

In case any amendment/corrigendum issued to this EOI, it shall 

be notified only at www.bhel.com/eoi  

 

 

All other terms and conditions remain unaltered.  

 

http://www.bhel.com/eoi

